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January 24, 2023 

VIA e-mail submission to Kevin.Harding@fcc.gov 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC  20554 

Attn: Video Division, Media Bureau 

Re: Change of Service Designation Notification 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On behalf of Gray Television Licensee, LLC we hereby request a change of service designation from 
Digital TV Translator to Low Power Digital TV for the following station: 

KXJB-LD, Horace, ND, facility ID 185885.  It does not rebroadcast the signal of another station.   

Please update the Commission’s records accordingly. 

Should there be any questions concerning this notification, please contact the undersigned.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Joan Stewart 
 
 
 


